

Coláiste Pobail Naomh Eoin Bosco, Cill an Dísirt St. John Bosco Community College, Kildysart

Telephone: 065 6832300 Web site: www.kildysartcc.com Principal: Denis O Rourke Facsimile: 065 6832307 Email: Kildysartcc@lcetb.ie Deputy Principal : Deirdre Convey

01/10/2025

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As you are aware, the State Examinations Commission will issue the results of last years Junior Cycle Class to schools on Wednesday next, the 8th of October.

Our students will receive a hard copy of these results during last class on Wednesday.

Please note that there will be no school for both Transition Year and 5th Year students on Thursday the 9th Of October.

We wish students receiving results on Wednesday the very best of luck.

Yours Sincerely,

Denis O'Rourke

Principal